
The National Restaurant Association 
Educational Foundation (NRAEF)
is excited to announce the opening of applications for the 

David R. Parsley Endowed Scholarship Fund for Supply 

Chain Management. Since 2014, the scholarship fund 

has supported over 13 undergraduate students 

majoring in Supply Chain Management with 

$90,000 in scholarship funding. 

The scholarship is named after David R. Parsley, 

retired senior vice president of supply chain 

management for Brinker International, Inc., and 

former chairman of the National Restaurant 

Association’s Supply Chain Management 

Executive Study Group, who was instrumental 

in the groups formation and growth. Under his 

leadership, the Supply Chain Management spring 

and fall conferences became best-in-class forums 

for networking, relationship building, and mutual 

exchange of information relative to supply chain.

Who Should Apply:
Fall 2019 Juniors and Seniors  

majoring in Supply Chain Management 
that have a strong interest in pursuing  
a Supply Chain career in the restaurant 

or foodservice industry.

Award Amount:
Scholarship awards range from  

$5,000 to $10,000 and can be used 
towards undergraduate enrollment in 

the 2019-2020 academic year.

How to Apply:
Interested applicants can complete 
the scholarship application, essays 
and provide current transcripts at 

Chooserestaurants.org/scholarships
 

Deadline  
to Apply:

March 15, 2019

Questions? 
Scholars@nraef.org


